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Honouring Dr. Bill Bryant

On September 23, 2023, we gathered at Camp Kitchikewana to celebrate the Dr. Bill 
Bryant Memorial Fund and the renovations that have happened and continue to 
happen at the Wellness Centre.  We were joined by Camp Kitchikewana Alumni, YMCA 
Staff and Dr. Bill Bryant’s family.

The project items completed include an accessible washroom and shower, 2nd floor loft 
as additional patient rooms/isolation spaces, and new bedroom furniture for the 
medical volunteer suite.  The work still to be completed includes patient room 
upgrades, updated electrical work, and enhancement/renewal of medical equipment.



Honouring Dr. Bill Bryant

This is My Father’s World

This is my Father’s world, and to my list’ning ears,
All nature sings, and round me rings
The music of the spheres.
This is my Father’s world: I rest me in the thought
Of rocks and trees, of skies and seas;
His hand the wonders wrought.

This is my Father’s world, the birds their carols raise,
The morning light, the lily white,
Declare their Maker’s praise.
This is my Father’s world: He shines in all that’s fair;
In the rustling grass I hear Him pass;
He speaks to me everywhere.




